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ECDO2019 ELECTIONS
At ECDO2019 the elections to the
ECDO Directorial Board 2020-2022 took
place.

Gerry Melino was appointed 
as the ECDO President for
2020-2022 

Inna Lavrik was elected 
as the President Elect 

Boris Zhivotovsky will be 
General Secretary from 2022

Our congratulations to the elected 
board of directors and we wish them a 

very productive work!

CHANGE IN ECDO 
MEMBERSHIP OFFER

We are glad to announce a change
in ECDO membership offer starting
from 2020. In addition to the yearly
membership, members can choose
for a two-year ECDO membership,
which gives an additional discount in
membership fee, on top of the
reduction in registration fee for the
annual meetings!
Here are new ECDO membership
fees from 2020 on:

Student fee: €30 (1y) - €50 (2y)

Regular fee: €60 (1y) - €100 (2y)

We are looking forward to new 
ECDO members!
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We wish all ECDO members Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year!

ECDO board cordially thanks Patrizia
Agostinis for the excellent and dedicated
work as President of ECDO in 2018-2020!

We are pleased to announce that ECDO has launched an Instagram account! 

Please, follow our latest updates at: https://www.instagram.com/ecdoorg/

Follow our latest updates and most recent activities also
at ECDO twitter account: ECDO (@ECDOorg) I Twitter
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